
London’s Burning 
YEAR 2  

Year 2 have been busy learning about the ’Great Fire of London’.  

Thomas Farriner the owner of the bakery where the fire started 

on Pudding Lane in 1666 travelled back in time to share his 

experience with year 2.  

The house next also caught fire and because it was so dry and the 

houses were made from wood the whole street was soon on fire. 

There was no fire brigade so the people used buckets from the 

River Thames to put out the fire. 

SUMMER TERM  
FRIDAY 26TH JUNE 2022 

London’s burning; fetch the engines 

Breakfast Club 
 

If your child currently attends 

Breakfast Club, please make 

sure you read and return the 

letter as soon as possible as we 

will be using the responses to 

organize Breakfast club in 

September.  

Thank you 

 



 



Parking Around 
School 

BE SAFE  

 

We have, again, received complaints of dangerous 

driving parking around our school, particularly 

around our Nursery and Reception entrance with cars 

mounting footpaths. 

 

If you drive to school to drop off/collect your child

(ren), please ensure you are parked legally and are 

not blocking driveways, footpaths or the road. 

 

As mentioned in previous messages, any member of 

the public can report parking issues directly to the 

Police. 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM  
FRIDAY 26TH JUNE 2022 

Coming up... 
 

PGL Parents’ Invited to see 

photos of their children 

27th June 3.30pm 

Trip to Dudley Mosque 

Tuesday 28th June 

Transitions to Secondary School 

4-8 July 

Dojo Reward Trip 

Wednesday 13th July 

Sports Day 

Friday 15th July 

School Reports 

Monday 18th July 

Leavers Prom 

Tuesday 19th July 

Leavers Production 

Wednesday 20th July 

Last Day of Term 

Thursday 21st July 
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